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310 Becond Street, 8.E.
Washington 3, D. C.

20 May 1954

Mr, Hemxy E. langen
1% Mi11 Rosd

¥Maple Shads, New Jersey
Dear M. langent

Receipt of your letter of 18 May is acknowledged.

Please 30 not go to any extensive trouble sbout the
set of pictures, dut if it is possible to let me see n set,
I would be very glad to take a look.

The only way in which I can give you any advice with
yogard to the proposed srticle describing the M-9h cipher
davice would be if your menmber wrote the thing up and sent
$t to you so you could forward it to me., 1 am not sble o
answer the question you raised in a final way, but may say
st this moment thet some thinges have, of comrse, been
miblished about that device and its antecedents in litera-~
ture vhich formerly was classified RESTRICTED. However,
since the elimination of thet classification I would not
¥now what the sngwer would be as to the advisebility of
Publishing the articls until I see It in manuseript form.,

Sincerely youwrs,

WILLIAM . FRIEDMAN
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